Christine O. Gregoire

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW ¢ PO Box 40128 e Olympia WA 98504-0128  (360) 664-1183

MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 3, 2005

TO: Vicki Elliott, Assistant Director, Consumer Affairs
Betty Young, Compliance Specialist, Business Practices Investigations

\
7
FROM: Sally G. Johnstof </}

Sr. Assistant Attorhey/General

Utilities & Transportation Division

RE: Telephone Company of Central Florida
Request to Write-Off Penalty Assessment
Docket No. UT-041584

I'have received your email memo dated December 29, 2004, regarding Telephone
Company of Central Florida, Inc.’s outstanding $100.00 penalty assessment. After reviewing
your memo and based on the Telephone Company of Florida’s filing for Chapter 11
reorganization, it is my recommendation that the Commission write-off the $100.00 penalty
assessment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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